
Benefit for Christmas Cheer
What do you get when you combine networking, local charity,
and a bar with karaoke — a Tahoe Regional Young Professionals’
August FUNdraiser at Murphy’s Irish Pub on Aug. 25 at 7:30pm.

It is a benefit Christmas Cheer All Year, the food bank in
South Lake Tahoe.

The  outdoor  patio  will  feature  an  evening  of  karaoke  and
giving back to the community.

TRYP is a new organization created to connect Tahoe’s next
generation, while helping the Lake Tahoe community. The young
professionals encourage people to bring any type of donation
for Christmas Cheer, including cash, non-perishable items like
canned food, rice, soups, vegetables or even toys gearing up
for the holidays. Cash is the easiest item for them since they
use it to buy from the Nevada Food Bank.

In addition to Murphy’s offering a venue for this event, the
South Lake Tahoe restaurant will write a check to Christmas
Cheer.

Next  month,  the  group  will  organize  a  TRYP  mixer,
incorporating  a  full  moon  hike/stroll  on  Sept.  12.  In
addition, they’ll pair up with Great River Sierra Cleanup to
help collect trash around the Lake Tahoe Basin on Sept. 17.

For  upcoming  events  with  TRYP,  find  them  online  or  email
tahoetrpy@gmail.com.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/08/benefit-for-christmas-cheer/
http://www.facebook.com

